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     6th January 2016 
   

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Get Caught Reading this January! 
 
At Worlebury St. Paul’s we are passionate about reading and the excitement and 
discoveries that great books can bring to our lives. To start 2016 off on the right 
page we are launching a House reading competition to inspire and encourage 
everyone to read. 
  
We would like to challenge the children and staff at Worlebury St. Paul’s to ‘get 
caught reading’ this January.  We challenge them to ‘get caught reading’ a fiction 
or non-fiction book, comic, magazine or newspaper in a place that may be special 
to them, unusual or different in some way.  
 
As evidence, we would like them to be photographed reading their book. Some 
ideas of places may be cuddled up in bed, in a tree house, wearing your favourite 
item of clothing or even out somewhere unusual - I am sure the children will think 
of some more imaginative ideas!  
 
The photographs need to be handed in to the office by Friday 29

th
 January. 

Please ensure that your child’s name and House is clearly written on the back of 
the photograph. The photographs will then be very carefully considered and a 
winner will be chosen from each House, so GET CAUGHT READING!  
 
After the deadline has passed, we plan to use the photographs to create a 
display in school to celebrate reading at our school. Therefore, photographs will 
not be able to be returned. 
  
Thank you for your support in encouraging your child to read and remember that 

‘Reading is to the Mind what Exercise is to the Body’! 

 

Yours faithfully 

Beth Manning 

English Subject Leader 

 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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